
At least one week before proposals are due, individuals that submitted a mandatory NOI will be 
sent the following email from carlos.a.liceaga@nasa.gov whose subject will be “Invitation to 
Submit DYNAMIC Proposal and Associated Files”. Once a proposal due date has been set the 
following dates will be revised. The following assumes proposals are due on September 30, 
2022 to provide an example. 
 
If you submitted an NOI and have not received the email below by September 23, 2022, please 
email carlos.a.liceaga@nasa.gov. 

 
Dear PI, 

 
Please upload your proposal and associated files as required by September 30, 2022 at 11:59 
p.m. EDT using the link below. 

 
https://nasagov.app.box.com/... 

 
This link will give you access to an upload-only folder, so other proposers will not see or have 
access to your files. To make each file name unique, end each file name with a hyphen “-”, your 
first initial, a hyphen “-”, and your last name. For example, if I were submitting a proposal, it 
could be named MyDYNAMIC-Proposal-C-Liceaga. Instead of uploading one file at a time, you 
can also upload a folder using the same naming convention. Please acknowledge receipt of this 
invitation by sending me a reply email. You can also email me any questions you may have 
about this invitation. 

 
The link is public, so anyone who gets it will be able upload anything to that folder, but they 
won’t be able to see the contents of the folder. Therefore, please don’t share this link with 
anybody else. 

 
Thanks, 
Dr. Carlos A. Liceaga, P.E. <>< 
STP Lead Acquisition Manager 
NASA Langley Research Center 
Science Office for Mission Assessments 
Carlos.A.Liceaga@nasa.gov 


